
GOOD NEWS.
GREAT JOY.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD is a
terrific way to get involved in the evangelism
and discipleship of children around the world!



FOR A TRIP AROUND THE WORLD

HOW TO PACK YOUR SHOEBOXES

                Get a standard  
                     size shoebox  
                     to pack for  
                     a boy or girl.
              Need shoeboxes?
          Pre-printed   
shoeboxes are 
available online. 1

2Select a quality 
“wow” toy such  
as a doll, soccer  
ball with pump,  
or stuffed  
animal.

3

Fill with other fun toys, 
hygiene items, and  
school supplies.

4 Most importantly,  
pray for the child  
      who will receive  
            your gift.  
 Include a  
 personal note  
  and photo.

5

Take your shoebox gift to 
a local drop-off location 
during National Collection 
Week. Visit our website to 
find one near you.

A donation of $10 
is critical to cover 
shipping and other 
project costs.

6

Operation Christmas Child® is a project of  

Samaritan’s Purse,® Franklin Graham, International President.

1.800.303.1269  |  SamaritanPurse.ca


